
Lincoln Township – Regular Meeting 
January 14, 2021 

 
The regular monthly meeting of the Lincoln Township Board was held at the Lincoln Township Hall 
and called to order on this date at 7:00 P.M by Supervisor Gerald Wenkel. Pledge of Allegiance was 
said. Roll call was taken Supervisor Gerald Wenkel, Treasurer Judy Bell, Clerk Ardith Demo, Trustee 
Marcella Ruszala and Trustee Noreen Walter. Minutes from the December meeting were presented 
and read. 

Correspondences were read. Treasurer’s report submitted by Judy Bell. Motion made by Walter to 
approve Treasurer’s report as presented. Seconded by Ruszala. Motion carried. Motion made by 
Walter to pay the bills as presented. Seconded by Ruszala. Motion carried. 

Meeting open to the public at this time with two interested citizens present. 

Fire Authority meeting minutes read by Ruszala. Next meeting January 26, 2021. 

Planning Commission Meeting cancelled January 13, 2021. 

Zoning report given by Brenda Matt. Four new ground solar farms established in Saginaw County. No 
new permits. 

Board of Review held virtually January 16, 2020. Nine changes made. 

Sarah Noble, web site designer, presented package with new estimate to extend to June 30, 2021. 
Motion made by Bell to continue with project of getting a web site up and running for Lincoln 
Township. Seconded by Ruszala. Motion carried. 

The township will apply for 2% in the spring for the creation of the website and design. 

The recycle bin needs to be accessible during the winter. Coughlin willing to remove snow from 
around the bin for easier access. A motion was made by Bell to pay up to $50.00 for plowing around 
recycle bin. Seconded by Ruszala. Motion carried, 

Motion to adjourn made by Bell.  Seconded by Wenkel. Meeting adjourned at 7:35 P.M. 

Ardith Demo, Clerk 
David Hertzberg, Supervisor 
 


